We hope that you and your families are safe in these troubling times.
We would like to inform you about a new app that has been developed to support factory workers during the ongoing coronavirus crisis, and ask for your help in promoting it to workers.
This new app, atun, helps provide workers with critical information on how to stay safe and receive support during the ongoing crisis.  More information can be found in the attached flyer. It is important to us because <FILL IN HERE>.
We ask that you help promote atun in the following ways:
1. Connect with the atun team by:
a. Joining their Whatsapp Group; or 
a. Signing up for their newsletters 
1. Look at the atun Employer Toolkit and download the resources. 
1. Place atun promotional posters around your facility. You can download promotional materials here.
1. Join our webinar to learn more. Our webinar will be held: XXXXX
Many thanks, and wishing you all the best,
 

